Chestertown Lions Club Business Meeting September 7, 2021

Chestertown Lions Club held their first September meeting at the Chester River Yacht & County Club (CRYCC) Dock Bar on September 7, 2021. Meeting was well attended on a beautiful summer evening for discussion and approval of the Activities and Administration Budgets for 2021-22. Both were discussed and the budgets were unanimously approved.



Members discuss the proposed new budget. (Photo courtesy of Glenn Owens)



There was a good member turnout at the Dock Bar meeting. (Photo courtesy of Alice Dunham)



Members really enjoyed the picnic style menu. (Photo courtesy of Alice Dunham)



Weather was excellent for our Club business meeting. (Photo courtesy of Alice Dunham)